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he Hartwell Foundation began a search 
to find the charity doing the best 

work for military families, and especially 
for children who have lost a loved one 
who served in our country’s military.

The foundation embarked on a 12-month 
listening and learning tour. They met with 
countless organizations, asked probing 
questions, and checked financial records. 
The Board had one recommendation – the 
Hartwell Foundation should support the 
Tragedy Assistance Program for Survivors. 
The Hartwell Foundation saw the incredible 
support, care, and comfort TAPS provides 
all those grieving a military loss, but it was 
the Good Grief Camps that really aligned 
with Hartwell’s mission to invest in projects 
that “directly benefit the health and well-
being of children of the United States.”

Every child that has attended a TAPS Good 
Grief Camp or Camp Out has benefited 
from the incredible gifts that, since 2012, 
amount to over $3.5 million from The 
Hartwell Foundation.

In addition to monetary support, TAPS 
also benefits from their involvement in 
our programs. They provide sound advice 
and look for other opportunities for TAPS 
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